
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt: 11 September 2020  

Date of response: 16 September 2020        

Access to Public Information request:  

 

Request for information: 

I am requesting the following information under the Code of Practice for Access to Public 
Information.  
  
I would like to see the accounts for 2019/20 for the States-run airline Aurigny (or whatever 
the most recent accounts available are). As a States-run airline, that needs to be held 
accountable to the taxpayer, I believe it is in the public interest for these to be made 
available in the public domain to show the impact the coronavirus pandemic has had on the 
airline's finances and what, if any, subsequent losses are for this year or what the projected 
losses are estimated to be. 
 
 
Response:  

Response from States Trading Assets: 

 Auringy’s 2019 losses (£9.7m) were disclosed in the States of Guernsey Accounts for last 
year which were debated by the States in July (Billet d’Etat XV of 2020); 

In accordance with established arrangements, the full accounts are only published after the 
Company’s Annual General Meeting; 

The AGM was held last Thursday (10th September) and the accounts for the Aurigny Group 
(Cabernet) were published on the Aurigny website on Monday 14th 
September:  https://www.aurigny.com/about-us/annual-accounts 
 

https://www.aurigny.com/about-us/annual-accounts

